
A huge WELL DONE to the following children who were 

awarded a   golden ticket this week and chose a prize 

from the golden chest in Mrs Butler’s office: 

Lucie Lawton, Poppy Jones, Poppy Copeland, Connor 

Sutton, Jake Sanderson, Kim  Ward, Jessica Hughes, Charlie 

Crutchley, Samantha Harrop, Dylan Mycock & Riley Machin 

Flu Vaccine 

Should your child be outstanding 

their flu vaccine the school age 

Immunisation Team will be holding 

the a morning only clinic on Tues-

day 14th January at the Ryecroft 

Centre, ST5 2BQ.  

 

Website Updates 

New Spring term homework menu’s and 
curriculum details for new Topics are avail-

able to view. 

 

ParentPay  

Please ensure your ParentPay account in credit, any debts over the 

£20 limit will result in loss of use of facilities. Our debt 

policy can be found on the school website.  

     Star of the week 
    

 Clever Caterpillars - Poppy Jones 

 Busy Bees -  Poppy Shufflebotham 

 Terrific Tigers - Skyla Mycock 

 Perfect Panthers - Leah Bolton 

 Learning Lions - Corey Porter 

 Wise Owls - Connor Jude 

 Super Squirrels - Leah Tinsley 

 Brilliant Badgers - Layla-Mae Burton 

 Fantastic Foxes - Joe Doorbar 

           Super Speller  

 Clever Caterpillars - Reggie Casewell 

 Busy Bees - Mia Stanway 

 Terrific Tigers - Kadie Fitzpatrick 

    Perfect Panthers - Pippa Clulow 

 Learning Lions - Lacey Wysoczan 

 Wise Owls - Libby Tinsley 

 Super Squirrels - Ava Clulow 

 Brilliant Badgers - Jamie Cavanagh 

 Fantastic Foxes - Evie Stone 

            Independent Learner 

 Clever Caterpillars - Lucie Lawton 

 Busy Bees - Matilda Knapper 

 Terrific Tigers - Rhys Patterson 

  Perfect Panthers - Brooklyn Roden 

 Learning Lions - Ellie Smedley 

 Wise Owls - Scarlett Adey 

 Super Squirrels - Freddie Brookes 

 Brilliant Badgers - Isobel Smith 

 Fantastic Foxes - Theo Seymour 

 

  Little Ladybird of the week 

 Pippa Robinson 

 

Trips/Activities  

A reminder that the 3rd instalment of £37.50 for the Year 4 Standon 

Bowers trip is due on the 31st January 2020.  

The date of the Standon Bowers trip is Wednesday 26th February to 

Friday 28th February.  

To provide additional information about Standon Bowers  we will 

be holding a meeting on Monday 20th January at 3.30pm—see 

the letter for  more information. 

 

On Thursday 16th January Nursery children will be taking part in a 

Paint-a-Pot session which ties in with their new topic ‘Once upon a 

time’. The activity will cost £13.00 and is payable via ParentPay by 

10th January.  

Admissions  

A reminder that applications for Reception and Middle school admis-

sions close on Wednesday 15th January 2020. 

For more information visit the website 

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Admissions-

primary/Apply/Overview.aspx  

Snow Line  
 

Please be aware that if there are any school 

closures due to bad weather, a text will be sent 

to out to inform everyone.  

https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx
https://www.staffordshire.gov.uk/education/Admissions-primary/Apply/Overview.aspx


Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

Nursery Paint-a-Pot  

Thursday 16th January 

 

PTFA Meeting  

Thursday 23rd January  

 

Standon Bowers Year 4  

Wednesday 26th February  

 

29th January—Young Voices 

 

11th Feb—Inspire Dance Show 

 

School Closes For Half-Term  

Friday 14th February  

 

School Opens  

Tuesday 25th February  

 

May Bank Holiday—FRIDAY 8th 

May—school  closed. This is a 

change of date from the original 

date set to commemorate VE day. 

 

 

 

 

10th January 2020 

Kingsfield News 
 

Theme of the Week 

 

I can read every 

night and talk 

about the content.  

Part of the   

Learn Together, Play Together, Succeed, Together  

Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events @KingsfieldSch 

School Attendance 

Clever Caterpillars 95.99% Busy Bees 93.1%   

Terrific Tigers 96.7% 

Perfect Panthers 99.2% Learning Lions 95.6% 

Super Squirrels 86.5%  Wise Owls 96.3% 

Fantastic Foxes 96.0%         Brilliant Badgers 97.0% 
 

The winners for last week were Brilliant Badgers with 

96.45% - well done! 

 Last weeks Whole School  Attendance was 94.9%  

Our whole school target is 96.6% 

Wonderful Baby News 

 

Congratulations to Miss Falato on the arrival of  Baby Grace on 

Saturday the 4th January. 

 

Grace is absolutely beautiful and weighed a healthy 6lb 1oz.  We all send our best wishes.  

 

 

 

,  

 

HOMEWORK 

Thank you for supporting your children with 

last half terms homework, there were many 

great efforts to be celebrated.   

 

This week, homework books have been returned 

with the new set tasks.  Please be reminded that 

regular reading will make a significant differ-

ence to learning outcomes so please read as 

much as you possible can and sign in the home-

school links books to indicate this has been com-

pleted.  Thank you for your support. 

CLUBS 

 

All new clubs start 

again this week, you will 

have received a text this 

week to confirm your 

child’s place.   

 

Please visit the website 

for further details of  

timings and 

charges for the 

clubs. 

House Points 
 

Earth 313 

Mars 332 

Saturn 326 

Jupiter 483 

Maths Parent Workshop Monday 13th, 2.30pm, or 

5.30pm  

For parents of children from Year 2—Year 4, a maths times 

table workshop is taking place to support children in achiev-

ing their best and to prepare for a National Year 4 times 

table test.  Please return reply slips to confirm attendance. 


